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Hello,

I wish to lodge my strong opposition to Plan Change 7.

I love fishing for trout, as do many others, including a significant amount of overseas tourists. 
The plan change will reduce the enjoyment of thousands of people like me.  Waters that I enjoy
fishing include, Waimakariri, Poulton River, Lake Clearwater and surrounding lakes and streams,
Rakaia River, Lake Ohau, Lake Benmore, Ahuriri River, Lake Hawea etc.

If we must prevent extinction of some native species, then do this on a few selected waterways
that are not popular with anglers.
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